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Comments for Public Posting: Please do not remove the protected bike lanes from Reseda
Boulevard. Every year, cars kill hundreds of people who walk or
bike. We need infrastructure like this to protect them. We need to
move the city towards a future where we don't prioritize cars over
every other form of transportation.



